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Yale College New Haven, Connecticut 06520

OFFICE OF THE DEAN
I 604A Yale Station
Grove and Prospect: Streets
(203) 436-I83O

October 25, 1982

Dr. Hector Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of Yale University, I want to thank you for having accepted to
come to our campus as a guest speaker. It is a great expectation of mine
to be able to meet you, in fact your visit will fit right in to my course.

I am currently teaching a class on the history of the education of minorities
in the U. S., with an emphasis on the integration issue. And of course, we
are covering your efforts towards desegregation in Texas. It will be a great
honor for me personally to hear you speak and my students are also looking
forward to your visit.

By now, you should have received your tickets from Salome' Gutierrez. If
you have any other questions regarding your trip, please call him or myself
at 203-436-1830.

Looking forward to seeing you next month.

Sincerely yours,

MarJha Chavez
Assistant Dean
Yale College


